
Eastwood Fellowship Baptist Church 
July 31, 2016 @ 10:00 AM 
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Prayer Concerns 
If you have a need that you would like our prayer team to take before the Lord, 
please contact Vern and Phyllis Peterson (519-631-4987). 

Health Needs 
Mary Lou Brown, Dan Burkholder, Bill Dean, Coby Fondse, Cindy Glen, Barb 
Keating, Barbara Ramshall, Barb and Keith Vernum, Sandra Wallman, David 
Winder, Donna Williams, Alex and Grace Wood 

Shut-Ins 
Iva Baker, Walt Carter, George Clarke, Ferne Jameson, Frank Krack, Vonne 
Mannering, Doreen Martin, Vi McLorn, Glen Rice, Lorna Shaw, Cassie Stafford, 
Mary Alice Vezina 

Dodgeball Extravaganza  
Thank you to the summer interns and all the volunteers for making the 
extravaganza such a success. Please pray for the interns, the volunteers, and all 
the children and young people who participated. 

!



1 Thessalonians 5:11 says, “Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, just as you 
are doing.’” (ESV). We’re glad you’re here. If you’re a visitor or have a prayer request, please complete 
a grey card from the pew rack. You can place it on the offering plate or hand it in at the Welcome 
Center in the foyer. 

 

            

Financial Update 
July 24, 2016                          $4,772.65 
 

Food Cupboard Running Low 
Our food cupboard needs restocking. Boxed and canned goods as well as paper 
products (toilet tissue, paper towels, and facial tissues) can be dropped off in the bin in 
the church foyer. Thank you! 

When you come to knowing God, the initiative lies on His side. II He does not show Himself, nothing 
you can do will enable you to find Him. ~ C.S. Lewis 

This Week at Eastwood 

Today 
10:00 AM – Pastor Archie Murray 
7:00-10:00 PM – Summer Sizzler for Senior High students at the Axfords’, 8691 Centennial Ave., 
St. Thomas (Outdoor Games) 

Monday 
The office will be closed. 

Tuesday 
9:30 AM – Women of Power 

Saturday 
9:15 AM – Worship Team Practice 

Sunday 
10:00 AM – Morning Worship (Welcome back, Pastor Tim!) 
7:00-10:00 PM – Summer Sizzler for Junior High students at Locke’s Public School, 20 Sth. 
Edgeware Rd., St. Thomas (Field Games)



A WORD FROM OUR MISSIONARIES 

!  

Prayer Requests and Praises from the Whatleys 

1. Please pray with us that God will use this year for His glory in our 
lives and family and that He would give us strength and wisdom as 
we seek to be a blessing as part of the home staff team here in 
Durham. 
2. Please pray also that as the spring of next year approaches, we 
would be extra sensitive to the leading of the Holy Spirit as we plan 
for our return to the field of Asia Pacific. 
3. Praise God for safety in our travels so far and for His wonderful 
provision for us each month. 
4. Praise the Lord for His good work in the hearts of our children. 
 

Staff 
Lead Pastor Tim Beerman 
Assistant Pastor Gerry Benn 
Worship Director Paul Elliott 
Office Administrator Stephanie Nickel 
Custodian  Dave and Stephanie Nickel 
Bookkeeper  Barbara Gorman 

Contact Us 
Web - www.efbc.net    Email – info@efbc.net Phone – 519-633-4131 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM  
(The office will be closed Mon., Aug. 1.)
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